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Drive-Thru Flu Vaccines
at South Shore Medical Center

In an effort to provide you with convenient access to the flu vaccine while also reducing the number 
of patients in our practices, we are offering drive-thru flu vaccines in Kingston and Norwell.

Distribution of the vaccine should take no more than a few minutes. By following the instructions 
below, you can help us ensure that you receive your vaccine as efficiently as possible.

Appointments are required for drive-thru flu vaccines. Walk-ins/drive-ups are not permitted.

Maximum of Four Passengers Per Vehicle

Please do not use middle seats or third rows. All patients who are receiving 
a vaccine must be accessible via a window.

Masks Required

For the safety of our staff, each passenger in the vehicle over the age of 
2 years old must be wearing a mask.

Dress Accordingly

Patients should wear short sleeves to allow for access to the injection site. 
Patients under 2 years old should be wearing diapers/onesies or shorts.

No Pets

While we're sure your furry friends are well behaved, we ask that you 
please leave your pets at home.


